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ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Thank you to everyone that made yesterday a huge 

success.  We had over 300 attendees.  Also, thank you to 
the vendors. 

 
Congratulations to all the Luciano Award Winners. 

 
 
Contained in this Issue: 
 
 CPCA Test Dates 

 
 Important Dates to Remember 

 
 Channel 3 Inquiry 

 
 Holiday Blessing for CT Law Enforcement 

 
LEGISLATIVE 
 

 Are penalties the issue in juvenile repeat offenses? 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Training at CPCA Winter Meeting 

 
 
 

CPCA Winter Meeting 

 
 

 



 

 
FUTURE CPCA TESTING DATES 

 
 December 28, 2018 -  South Windsor, CT – Entry Level, Certified, Dispatcher 
 
 January 26, 2019 -  Farmington, CT – Entry Level, Certified, Dispatcher 
 
 February 23, 2019 - Middletown, CT – Entry Level, Certified, Dispatcher  
 
  

 
 
 
Important Save the Dates – 
 
April 18, 2019 – CPCA 2019 Public Safety EXPO, Aqua Turf Club, Plantsville, CT 

 

From: Tracy Phelan [mailto:Tracy.Phelan@wfsb.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 11, 2018 3:56 PM 

To: Pam Hayes 
Subject: Channel 3 inquiry 

 

Dear Pam,  

 

Good afternoon. I hope all is well. I was reaching out to see if you can spread a message for us to all the Police 

Chiefs.   

 

There are some police stations (nationwide) that are cracking down on stolen packages this time of year.  These 

police departments are planting “fake” packages at peoples’ homes with a GPS tracking device inside.  This GPS 

then leads police to the culprit who stole the package.  

 

Are any CT police departments doing this or anything similar to it?  We get so many reports of stolen packages 

around this time so it would be nice to profile what a police department is doing to try and stop it.  

 

If you have any Chiefs who would be willing to do a story with us on this, please let me know.  

 

Thank you! 

 

Tracy Phelan 

Content Manager 

Channel 3 WFSB-TV 

860-244-1700 

Tracy.Phelan@wfsb.com  
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Holiday Blessing  

for CT Law Enforcement 
(*Active, Retired Law Enforcement, Dispatchers, and Family Members) 

December 16, 2018 

1300 hours 

Non-Denominational 20 minute service  

Led by Rev. Dana  Hallenbeck 

Connecticut Police Academy 

Meriden, CT 
(**coffee social will follow) 

For more information email joy.owens@ct.gov 
 

 

 

LEGISLATIVE 

From: <jcronin@hughesandcronin.com> 

Date: December 10, 2018 at 6:01:20 AM EST 

 

Subject: Are penalties the issue in juvenile repeat offenses? 

Front page article in today’s Hartford Courant. 

 

Jean 

 

http://digitaledition.courant.com/infinity/article_share.aspx?guid=178344d8-553f-4762-bd7b-e22a28f4bd4d 
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